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Good afternoon,

Mr. Vang reached out to me indicating that you would like him to attend the Legislative Hearing
for this property (which is totally fine, you can have whoever attend you would like), but he is
unavailable tomorrow, and March 4 will not work either, so this matter will be rescheduled to
March 11, noting that the Council Public Hearing for this matter will be March 12, with
whatever recommendation is given by the Legislative Hearing officer on March 11.

First, I will send a follow up letter (Via email) on Friday, confirming this layover and will have
more information about Council Public Hearing and what to do if you think you will want to
testify further to them.

Second, please confirm that this rescheduling is fine with you, as you are the actual
appellant and property owner.

Thank you!
Joanna

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 

NOTE: Shein called me 2/24 
at 2:17 PM confirmign she 
was fine the the rescheduling 
to 3/11 -JZ
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